
Marco Island Senior Softball Board of Directors Meeting April 22, 2020 
 

Commissioner Bill Shurina called the meeting to order, outdoors, at the Winterberry Park 
Pavilion at 8:30 AM. 
 
Present: Ed Caster, Ron Irwin, Ray Kane, Bill Kaschube, Bill Moors, John Remhoff, Bill Shurina, 
Bill Thompson, Warren Uhl, Tom Whitlock. 
 
Absent: None. 
  
The Commissioner touched on some of the issues which the league faces in view of the Corona 
virus situation. 
 
The Board agreed to email the following communication to all league members: 
 
The first meeting of the 2020-2021 Marco Island Sr. Softball Board of Directors was held on 4/22/20 at 
Winterberry Park while observing all social distancing guidelines. Normally at this initial session the 
Application Process and Fees are reviewed and approved for communication to last season’s players 
and other interested parties.  
 
Given the current government imposed social sanctions due to the COVID crisis and the unknowns 
surrounding the return to group events, the Board has decided to withhold the release of the 2021 
Season Application until early to mid-summer. The Board also voted and agreed that the Application Fee 
may need to be increased for the 2021 Season based on the negative economic impact the COVID crisis 
will have on local businesses here on Marco Island who have been our loyal sponsors.  We are hoping 
that over the next few weeks and/or months social restrictions will be lifted as medical progress is made 
towards containing and curing the virus. When we are confident we will be able to gather again and play 
softball as a League, we will communicate the Application Process and Fee to all of you via this email 
communication and through our League Website:  
 
www.marcoseniorsoftballleague.com/ 
 
We sincerely hope you and your Families are staying healthy and safe. Hopefully we can all gather again 
for the 2021 Season and enjoy the fun, camaraderie, and social aspects of Marco Senior Softball. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Marco Senior Softball Board of Directors 
 
 
Committee Appointments 
  
Player Personnel Committee. 
 Ron Irwin (Chairman), Bill Moors, Bill Thompson. 
 
Budget Committee. 
 Bill Kaschube, Ray Kane. 
 



Website Committee. 
 Tom Whitlock, Bill Shurina 
 
Communication and Notes Committee. 
 Bill Moors, Tom Whitlock 
 
Community Relations Committee. 
 Bill Shurina, John Remhoff, Ray Kane 
 
Umpires Oversite Committee. 
 Warren Uhl, John DeRosa 
 
Scheduling Committee. 
 Tom Whitlock, Bill Shurina 
 
Field Maintenance and Equipment Committee. 
 John Remhoff, Bill Shurina 
 Medical supplies, Ron Irwin, Bill Moors 
 
Announcers and Scorers Committee. 
 Ed Caster, Ray Kane 
 
Social Committee. 
 John and Marie Remhoff 
 
Newspaper and Related Publications Committee. 
 Bill Shurina, Ray Kane. 
 
Sponsor Relations Committee. 
 Bill Shurina, John Remhoff 
 
Rules Committee. 
 Warren Uhl, Ed Caster. 
 
The Board of Directors will solicit league members in search of a photographer for newspaper 
game photos. 
 
John Rysak was the winner of the 50/50 drawing at the 2020 Annual Softball Banquet.  He 
asked that his winnings be donated to the Food Pantry at the Family Church on Winterberry Dr.   
The Board agreed to donate the League’s portion to the Food Pantry also.  A check for $500.00 
will be presented to the Directors at the Pantry. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 10:30 AM. 
 



Respectfully submitted, 
 
Bill Moors,  
Tom Whitlock 
 
 
 
 


